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July 19, 2022 
 
 
Chad Rieflin, Director of Programs and Grants  
Consumer Credit Counseling Service of Rochester 
1050 University Ave. Suite A 
Rochester, NY 14607 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rieflin, 
 
On behalf of Providence Housing Development Corporation (PHDC), I am pleased to offer our support 
to Consumer Credit Counseling Services of Rochester’s (CCCSR) application for ARPA funding to 
support expansion of your Driven2Success program. As an agency that focuses on housing homeless 
persons with disabilities in our permanent supportive housing programs and homeless persons in 
Tempro Emergency Shelter, we understand the need for participants to participate and master 
financial literacy and to use that knowledge to manage finances and purchase necessary resources 
(like a vehicle). We find services at CCCSR extremely beneficial to PHDC participants and know you 
provide critical knowledge and resources in this community.   
 
If we receive ARPA funding and can begin our Door of Hope program, we hope you will share 
information about our program with anyone your staff may know who are experiencing DV or HT. We 
would be happy to work with them about their options and work through solutions.   
 
We appreciate you and look forward to the partnership.  
 
 
 
 
Tree Clemonds 
Grants Program Director and 
Director of Tempro Emergency Shelter 
 


